
Premises Licence- MIK Treatz Residential Representation list 1 

From: Ursula Casserly <ucasserly@gmail.com>  

Sent: Thursday, June 13, 2024 9:16 AM 

To: Licensing <licensing@haringey.gov.uk> 

Subject: Objection to Application for 2 AM Alcohol Licence 

Dear Sir/Madam,  

I am writing to formally object to the application for an alcohol licence at two neighbouring 
venues Milk Treatz and Bruce Burgers, the former which proposes serving alcohol until 2 AM.  

As a resident of this area, I have serious concerns about the negative impact this licence would 
have on our community. Firstly, the late-night operation of this venue already causes significant 
nuisance to residents. Past experience has shown that people leaving such establishments 
create a considerable amount of noise, which disrupts the peace and quiet of our 
neighbourhood. The disturbances frequently continue well past closing time (2am), making it 
difficult for residents to sleep and affecting their overall quality of life. Additionally, there has 
been a noticeable increase in litter around the area, from patrons of local late-night venues. 
This includes not only general rubbish, wrappers, food, boxes but also broken bottles and other 
hazardous waste. The increase in litter not only detracts from the appearance of our 
neighbourhood but also poses a safety risk to children and pets. It’s also a costly expense for 
the council with street cleaners constantly needed to clear the area. I believe Milk Treatz has 
previously been fined by Haringey for litter.  

Moreover, there have been several instances of crime in the vicinity, which seem to correlate 
with the times when such venues are open. I myself have made two calls to police due to 
crime/safety.  

This includes petty crimes, such as vandalism and theft, as well as more serious issues. There 
is also a disturbing trend of drug use and dealing occurring on residential street that correlates 
with the late opening times. This has created an unsafe environment and has caused significant 
anxiety among residents, particularly those with young families. The extension of the alcohol 
licence to 2 AM will likely exacerbate these problems. The presence of intoxicated individuals in 
the early hours of the morning increases the risk of anti-social behaviour and crime, making the 
neighbourhood less safe for everyone. 

 I urge the council to consider the well-being of its residents and the potential negative impact 
on our community when making a decision on this application. The peace and safety of our 
residential area should be a priority over the extended operating hours of a single venue. Thank 
you for your attention to this matter. I hope you will take our concerns seriously and deny the 
application for this late-night alcohol licence to both venues 

 

Yours faithfully, 

Ursula  

 

Ursula Casserly 

25b forest gardens 

N17 6XA 

From: Annalisa Plachesi <annalisaplachesi@gmail.com>  

Sent: Thursday, June 13, 2024 9:28 AM 

To: Licensing <licensing@haringey.gov.uk> 

Subject: Feedback on licensing application for Milk Treatz and Bruce Burgers 

Dear Sir/Madam,  
 
I am writing to formally object to the application for an alcohol licence at two neighbouring 



venues Milk Treatz and Bruce Burgers, the former which proposes serving alcohol until 2 AM.  
 
As a resident of this area, I have serious concerns about the negative impact this licence would 
have on our community.  

Firstly, the late-night operation of this venue already causes significant nuisance to residents. 
Past experience has shown that people leaving such establishments create a considerable 
amount of noise, which disrupts the peace and quiet of our neighbourhood. The disturbances 
frequently continue well past closing time (2am), making it difficult for residents to sleep and 
affecting their overall quality of life.  

Secondly, there has been a noticeable increase in litter around the area, from patrons of local 
late-night venues. This includes not only general rubbish, wrappers, food, boxes but also broken 
bottles and other hazardous waste. The increase in litter not only detracts from the appearance 
of our neighbourhood but also poses a safety risk to children and pets. It’s also a costly expense 
for the council with street cleaners constantly needed to clear the area. I believe Milk Treatz has 
previously been fined by Haringey for litter. 

Third, there have been several instances of crime in the vicinity, which seem to correlate with 
the times when such venues are open. I myself have made two calls to police due to 
crime/safety. This includes petty crimes, such as vandalism and theft, as well as more serious 
issues. There is also a disturbing trend of drug use and dealing occurring on residential street 
that correlates with the late opening times. This has created an unsafe environment and has 
caused significant anxiety among residents, particularly those with young families.  

The extension of the alcohol licence to 2 AM will likely exacerbate these problems. The 
presence of intoxicated individuals in the early hours of the morning increases the risk of anti-
social behaviour and crime, making the neighbourhood less safe for everyone. 
 
I urge the council to consider the well-being of its residents and the potential negative impact 
on our community when making a decision on this application. The peace and safety of our 
residential area should be a priority over the extended operating hours of a single venue.  
 
Thank you for your attention to this matter. I hope you will take our concerns seriously and deny 
the application for this late-night alcohol licence to both venues 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 

Annalisa Plachesi 

Cell: +44 7884 867 001 

From: Brendan Olley <b@shedlondon.com>  

Sent: Monday, June 17, 2024 3:23 PM 

To: Licensing <Licensing.Licensing@haringey.gov.uk> 

Subject: Re: Objection to Late Licence/ Milk Treatz and Bruce Burgers 

Your welcome 

Address is  

25 Forest Gardens  

London  
N176XA  

Attaching evidence this morning of the aftermath of the weekend of the two places seeking 
licensing, this  

is is just one morning from the rubbish. 

Best Wishes  

Brendan  



 



 

 



From: Brendan Olley <b@shedlondon.com>  

Sent: Thursday, June 13, 2024 10:18 AM 

To: Licensing <licensing@haringey.gov.uk> 

Subject: Objection to Late Licence 

Dear Sir/Madam,  
 
I am writing to formally object to the application for an alcohol licence at two neighbouring 
venues Milk Treatz and Bruce Burgers, the former which proposes serving alcohol until 2 AM. 

639 High Road, Tottenham, N178AA 
88 Bruce Grove, Tottenham, N176UZ  
  

I am a personal license holder. I can see in Hackney that they have restricted late licences after 
11pm for the reason that Hackney is very residential. For Parity Haringey should also follow suit. 
Tottenham is a highly residential area and thus ANY license granted past 11pm seems 
inappropriate for new ventures / venues / business.    
 
As a resident of this area, I have serious concerns about the negative impact this licence would 
have on our community. Firstly, the late-night operation of this venue already causes significant 
nuisance to residents. Past experience has shown that people leaving such establishments 
create a considerable amount of noise, which disrupts the peace and quiet of our 
neighbourhood. The disturbances frequently continue well past closing time (2am), making it 
difficult for residents to sleep and affecting their overall quality of life. Additionally, there has 
been a noticeable increase in litter around the area, from patrons of local late-night venues. 
This includes not only general rubbish, wrappers, food, boxes but also broken bottles and other 
hazardous waste. The increase in litter not only detracts from the appearance of our 
neighbourhood but also poses a safety risk to children and pets. It’s also a costly expense for 
the council with street cleaners constantly needed to clear the area. I believe Milk Treatz has 
previously been fined by Haringey for litter. 

   
Moreover, there have been several instances of crime in the vicinity, which seem to correlate 
with the times when such venues are open. I myself have made two calls to police due to 
crime/safety. 

   
This includes petty crimes, such as vandalism and theft, as well as more serious issues. There 
is also a disturbing trend of drug use and dealing occurring on residential street that correlates 
with the late opening times. This has created an unsafe environment and has caused significant 
anxiety among residents, particularly those with young families. The extension of the alcohol 
licence to 2 AM will likely exacerbate these problems. The presence of intoxicated individuals in 
the early hours of the morning increases the risk of anti-social behaviour and crime, making the 
neighbourhood less safe for everyone. 
 
I urge the council to consider the well-being of its residents and the potential negative impact 
on our community when making a decision on this application. The peace and safety of our 
residential area should be a priority over the extended operating hours of a single venue. Thank 
you for your attention to this matter. I hope you will take our concerns seriously and deny the 
application for this late-night alcohol licence to both venues 
 
Yours faithfully 

Brendan Olley  
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